
 

 

Route 21 Wedgewood Proposed Modification 

 
 
WeGo Public Transit is proposing a modification to Route 21 Wedgewood for Spring 2022.  

• Routes 21 & 77 will be combined into one route and will extend past Tennessee State 
University to 25th Avenue North and Clarksville Pike.  

• Northbound buses will travel on 28th Avenue North, turn left on Albion, right on 33rd, right 
on John Merritt, left on Ed Temple, right on Clarksville Highway, left on 26th Avenue North, 
right on Dowlan, and right on 25th Avenue North to the new end of the line.   

• Southbound buses will continue on 25th, turn right on Clarksville, left on Ed Temple, right 
on John Merritt, left on 33rd, left on Albion, and right on 28th to the current southbound 
route.      

 
For more information or to provide feedback on these changes, please visit WeGoTransit.com or 

contact Customer Care at 615-862-5950 through January 31. 

 To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 

 

http://www.wegotransit.com/

